
   

 

L'Anse Creuse Public Schools 

   

Good evening, 

I hope you and your family are having a nice weekend. As we move 
into May, there are many exciting things happening at High School 
North. Please review this edition of LCN NEWS for information about 
upcoming opportunities (including a spirit week).  

  

Thank you, 

Melissa Chase 
Associate Principal 

   

L'Anse Creuse Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer 
to be removed from our list, please contact L'Anse Creuse Public Schools directly. To stop 
receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link 
and confirm: Unsubscribe Please be aware, if you unsubscribe you will no longer receive your 
child’s progress reports and report cards via email. 

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to 
connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media. 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/MKhrd-3tAVhjh-ALPxsqtg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRoD_vKP0QnaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuc21vcmUuY29tL24vcGphOHV6LWxjbi1uZXdzVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpmKkrILmaZ3EriUhFwYXF1ZW1hQGxjLXBzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/_CQjINZao5Tlp8gmhZBfow~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRoD_vKP0RJaHR0cHM6Ly9nby5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tLyMvdW5zdWJzY3JpYmUvNDYzMy9jR0Z4ZFdWdFlVQnNZeTF3Y3k1dmNtY1cHc2Nob29sbUIKZipKyC5mmdxK4lIRcGFxdWVtYUBsYy1wcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~

